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th

 March 2017 

 
Pupil Premium Funding 

 
       Dear Parent/Legal Guardian, 
 
        As you may know school receives additional funding for Pupil Premium children. 
 
        A child may receive Pupil Premium funding if: 

1) A parent has been a member of the armed forces 
2) Is in receipt of Free School Meals 
3) Has been in receipt of free school Meals in a period of time within the last six years 
4) Is a Looked After Child 

 
School is required to inform parents of how this is used on the school website, and to review this at least 
annually; the most recent review was on Friday 17

th
 February 2017. 

 
It is good practice to review our provision on a case by case basis, therefore if your child is eligible and meets any 
of the above criteria, you may wish for the following subsidies to be put in place:- 
 
After School Club Provision          –     fully subsidised 
Transport to Willowburn              –     fully subsidised 
Contribution to school trips          –    fully subsidised 
Contribution to residential trips   –    subsidised up to 50%  
 
To help us to allocate funds correctly please return the form below by Monday 20

th
 March, or speak to Mrs Athey 

in utmost confidence. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Athey  
Headteacher  
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Further to the Pupil Premium spending as outlined on the school website,  
 
I do/do not wish for some of the Pupil Premium to be used towards (tick as appropriate):- 
 
  After School Club Provision    – fully subsidised 
  Transport to Willowburn       – fully subsidised 
  Contribution to school trips   – fully subsidised 
  Contribution to residential trips  – subsidised up to 50%  
 
Signed……………………………………………………………….                        Name of Pupil………………………………………… 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 


